
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/8/2015 1:46:56 PM
Subject: FW: SNAP Program Security In Greenville, Spartanburg

Holly do you have any idea what he is talking about?
 
From: Landreth, Samuel R. (Rob) [mailto:SLandreth@wspa.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 1:44 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: SNAP Program Security In Greenville, Spartanburg
 
Hi Chaney,
 
I hope you are well today. We are working on a story about SNAP benefits that are available this week for 
disaster relief victims from Greenville and Spartanburg counties. You can see the link below for details of the 
events.
However, we understand from the officials on scene at the Spartanburg location that the Governor’s Office is 
responsible for the security and law enforcement presence at each location. We have spotted 
officers/deputies from at least eight different agencies and I was wondering if you can tell me how many 
officers you may have at each location and what agencies are involved?
Thank you for any help you can give me on the matter.
 
Sincerely,
Rob Landreth
Assignment Editor
WSPA-TV
(864) 587-4462
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